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Notes from November 5, 2019 ISIT Meeting 

 

Program Review—Technology Requests: 

 The committee reviewed the voting procedures for the prioritizing of technology requests 

submitted in this fall’s Program Reviews.  

 November 25, from 2:30 to 5:30 in L-149, a spokesperson from college departments and 

programs is invited to come and pitch the area’s technology request. ISIT committee 

members will vote/assign points, and the tally of votes/points will create the prioritization 

list.  

 Kristin Rabe noted that there were 106 technology requests gathered from the Program 

Reviews; an electronic copy of the technology requests is posted on the ISIT committee 

page.  

 

Student Survey Questions: 

 The committee reviewed the updated Student Survey Questions and approved it with a few 

slight changes; the survey will be administered this month. 

 

Academic Technology General Updates: 

 The last Kung Fu Canvas workshop of the semester is offered in early December. Sign up 

now. More will be offered in the spring semesters. 

 Matt Jones shared that implementation of  Professional Development “badging” is going 

well, noting there are 3 levels: Level 1 (Badge for a completion of single workshop), Level 2 

(Badge for completion of 3 works shops), and Level 3 (Badge for completion of groups of 

workshops). 

 

Technology Support Services General Updates:  

 Wifi phase 2 is delayed for about two years awaiting completion of new buildings, which 

will create new/different green spaces (and that would make planned current changes 

obsolete/ineffective). 

 

Next Regular Meeting: December 2, Monday (L-149), 4 to 5:30 pm 

 


